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September 10, 2020 VIA EMAIL 

 

Wendy Holm, Project Coordinator 

BC Farm Industry Review Board 

PO Box 9129 Stn Prov Govt 

Victoria, BC  V8W 9B5 

 

Dear Ms. Wendy Holm, 

 

LIAISON APPOINTMENT 

 

BCFIRB’s August 28, 2020 letter requested parties to appoint a liaison person as a first channel of 

communication for the Long-Term Chicken Pricing Review Process. At the Commission’s last meeting held 

on September 3, 2020 the Commission appointed me to be their contact with you on this project.   

I look forward to working with you and commit myself and the rest of our staff to full and open 
communication and collaboration with all parties to the Pricing Review Process. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Stephanie Nelson, Executive Director 

BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission 


